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would like to thank all our
recruiters for their continued
faith in SIBM Pune for campus
engagements and placements. I
am also grateful to our
illustrious alumni, who have
extended an overwhelming
support to our students by
conducting various interactive
sessions and guest lectures
wherein the students not only
gained a practical industrial
perspective but also received
guidance to prepare for the
recruitment process. I am sure
that SIBM Pune will scale new
heights in the time to come. A
special mention to the ex-
members of the Placement
Advisory Team for their
continuous guidance and
support."


